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Ottawa, February 14, 1917

sir.-

With reference to your letter of the

24th of January, you should communicate with Mr. A.

man, the Indian Supt. at Parry Sound, who will send

& certificates that you require.

Yours truly.

Aest. Deputy and Secretary.

Peter Mass

ont.

an Affairs. Letterbook,

5 February 1917 - 20 February 1917, (R.G. 10, Volume 5 659)
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